
 

 
November 24, 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents & Guardians,  
 

Important Reminder: 

Breakfast and lunch meals are available to all students during periods of remote learning.    
 

• Families can pick up student breakfast and lunch meals at Brass Castle School today, Tuesday, 
11/24/2020 from 12:00pm – 1:30pm for multiple days.  

 
• After this week, families will be able to pick up student breakfast and lunch meals on Mondays 

and Wednesdays from 12:00pm – 1:30pm, during this full remote learning period.  This begins 
on Monday, November 30, 2020. 

 
• To pick up meals, drive up to the front entrance of Brass Castle School and a staff member will 

come to your car and assist you.  Please remain in your vehicles.  Meals do not need to be pre-
ordered on remote learning days.  

 
• If you are unable to pick up meals and need assistance, please contact your child’s school for 

support.   
Port Colden School:  908-689-0681 ext. 2500 
Brass Castle School:  908-689-1188 ext. 3600 

 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Keith Neuhs 
Superintendent 


